
a 4

-

b9*g
.

s
.

'

JUL 241990
-

.

i
4

Hospital San Pablo
ATTN: Mr. Jorge DeJesus -

Executive Administrator !

Number 70 Santa Cruz Street
Bayamon, Puerto Rico 00621-6036

Gentlemen:

fSUBJECT: REPORT NO. 52-21325-01/89-01

Thank you for your responses of February 26, 1990 and June 6, 1990, to our
Notice of Violation issued on January 29, 1990, concerning activities conducted ;

at your Bayamon facility under NRC. License No. 52-21325-01. We have evaluated
your responses and found that they meet the requirements of 10 CFR 2.201. We ,

will examined the implementation of your corrective actions during future ' ,

inspections. .

We appreciate your cooperation in this matter. ;

Sincerely, ,

,

ORIGINAL SIGNCD By

Wil.UAM E. CUNE
William E. Cline, Chief-
Nuclear Materials Safety and

Safeguards Branch ,

Division of Radiation Safety ;
and Safeguards

cc: Connonwealth of Puerto Rico '
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